
 
 

One Day Event in the Netherlands 
 
Making Space For The  
Inner World of Children 
 
 

On Friday 26th January 2018, a one 
day event will take place in Arnhem, 
the Netherlands, for Dutch speaking 
IACS members and other 
professionals interested in children’s 
spirituality.  
  
Presentations will be given by 
Liesbeth Vroemen and  
Steve Younger. In the afternoon there 
are four parallel workshops, one of 
them an outdoor activity. The 
workshops will give participants a 
taste of a variety of methods for 
nurturing the inner world of children.   
 
For more information contact  
Liesbeth Vroemen: 
liesbeth@oblimon.nl 
or see www.oblimon.nl 
	
	
	

	


